
March 31 , 2017 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Deer Creek RV Golf & Country Club (Docket #160248-WS) 

To whom it may concern, 
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I recently received a supplemental notice regarding an application by the Deer 
Creek RV Golf & Country Club to operate a uti lity for water and wastewater 
service. 

Though I understand the interest by Deer Creek to become a utility I have 
serious concerns about their ability to operate such a utility at the present time 
and with the current board of directors. These people may be very nice but I 
believe that they are not competent to efficiently and fairly operate a utility to 
provide water and wastewater services to their own property much less the 
expanded area described in the legal notice. 

I trust you are aware that they are currently being sued by at least three different 
Resident groups within the Deer Creek resort. These are three separate law 
suits alleging all sorts of violations of agreements and legal documents and 
financial mismanagement. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

I am remaining anonymous in this letter for fear of reprisa ls. 

Seasonal resident 
Deer Creek 
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FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
APR 03, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 03990-17
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